
 

 

 

June 2, 2025 

 

Dear Tetonia friends,  

 

Our beautiful Spring has now turned into a wonderful June. I am always amazed how beautiful our 

valley is during each of the seasons – especially during Spring!  I hope you have all been able to 

enjoy our incredible weather.  

 

Let’s make sure we help our neighbors through the following courtesies:  

 

– Let’s slow down when driving on the roads to make sure our roads are safe for other vehicles, our 

children and our pets;  

– Let’s keep our trash picked up and in its proper place;  

– Let’s keep our dogs under control for their safety and our neighbors’ safety;  

– Let’s report anything suspicious to the proper authorities so we can protect the safety of our city;  

– Let’s keep our noise levels down in consideration of our neighbors’ peace and security;  

– Be mindful of fireworks; they can scare animals and can start fires.  

 

As our valley grows, we will definitely experience growth in Tetonia. Please share your thoughts on 

how you would like to see our growth happen in Tetonia. As all cities, we struggle with ways that we 

can take care of our infrastructure with our limited resources.  We will be looking at the local option 

tax again this Fall as a way that we can raise money through the people who visit our city and use 

our infrastructure. If you would like to discuss this option or other revenue opportunities for the city, 

let me know!  

 

We will be running our summer blood drive on June 12th.  Sign up to donate blood on this date if you 

are available.  

 

Our annual Tetonia Celebrates America event will be on Saturday, July 26.  This will be an event 

you will want to attend!  

 

We are excited to have our new PlaySchool in operation in Tetonia!  They will be a wonderful 

addition to our town.  

 

Please be patient with us this summer as we are currently short-staffed due to staff health issues. As 

always, we will respond to your inquiries and requests as quickly as possible.  

 

Let me know if you have any questions or if you would like to discuss anything with me!   

 

Best regards, 

Mayor Brent Schindler  


